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23 April,1926.

Da&r Sir Arthur

I have received copies of tae letters from Mr,E.W.Beatty,

President of the C.P.R.,ana from Mr.Wainwright of the C.P. Steamships, 

enclosed in your letter of April the 9th.

I note your suggestion to write to Mr,Beatty to let him know when I wish 

to leave for England for the historical research work,and will do so.I think 

it extremely kind of you to have spoken to Mr Beatty about this matter and 

thank you sincerely.There is no doubt that,when the time comes to finish 

the research in London,this alone will make it possible.

yours very truly,

General Sir Arthur Currie,G.C.M.G.,K,C.B. 

Principal and Vice-Chancellor,

McGill University.


